
 

 
 
10th January 2025 

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends,  

It has been wonderful to welcome everyone 

back to school after Christmas and hearing all 

the children’s stories.  Happy New Year to you 

all.  We hope that the year brings joy and 

blessings to everyone.   
 

Attendance 

Target 

for 

2024 

Current 

% last 

week 

Nationa

l % last 

week 

Current 

% to 

date 

Nationa

l % to 

date 

95% 92.4% 91.9% 93.5% 94.6% 

Remember to leave home a little earlier on 

these wintery days to get parked up at 

Holbeck Hill car park ready for walking up to 

avoid a late mark on your child’s attendance. 

This will also help with parking safely at home 

time.  
 

Perseverance! 

Our new value for this half term is 

perseverance and we will be exploring this 

through our worships and visitor worships this 

term.  Today, we have shared the new 

perseverance home school value sheet, so 

that you can explore this value as a family at 

home too. I have attached it with this email 

and will put it on Dojo too for you to use.    

 

 

 

 

 

Spring Term Learning Plans 

You will be able to find this term’s learning 

plans on the website at: 

https://stmartinscofeprimaryschool.co.uk/w3/cl

asses.php 

Simply click on your child’s class for more 

information.  These have been shared on Dojo 

too.   

 

NSPCC website 

In school, we use the NSPCC Pants resources 

in school to look at safeguarding in a child-

friendly way with our young children.  This is 

a great resource, so if you would like to look 

at them too with your child, you can find 

them at the following website:  

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-

safe/support-for-parents/pants-underwear-

rule/ 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend everyone. 

With warm wishes and blessings, 

Mrs Barber 

Headteacher 
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